
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
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March 3, 2021 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Fri Mar 5 
NO SCHOOL 
GPLHS basketball 
tournament 
 
Thur Mar 4 
2:15 pm Pep Rally 
7:00 pm Lenten 
Worship 
 
Sun Mar 7 
8:00 am Worship 
 
Wed Mar 3 
Chapel 
 
Thur Mar 11 
7:00 pm Lenten 
Worship 
 
 

Lenten Worship:  This Thursday at 7:00 PM we will once again contemplate the account 
of our Lord’s Passion (suffering and death), which culminates in Holy Week and Easter. 
This service will also be aired live on our YouTube channel. Please register on our 
website if you plan to attend in person. 
 
No School:  There will be NO SCHOOL on Friday as our 6-8 graders will be participating 
in the basketball tournament at Great Plains Lutheran High School in Watertown, SD on 
both Friday and Saturday.  
 
No Child Care on Friday:  Do to unforeseen circumstances we will NOT be able to 
accommodate childcare for grades K-8th on Friday, March 5th. Sorry for the 
inconvenience.  
 
Pep Rally and Poster Contest: We will be having a pep rally at 2:15 PM on Thursday.  
If you would like to view the pep rally, you can click this link to view:  https://
meet.google.com/zbm-ixgt-vov.   
As a part of our spirit week and pep rally this year, we are doing a poster contest that will 
allow students another way to show off their school spirit. We will announce the winners 
for each grade at the pep rally. 
 
Volleyball:  We will be starting volleyball next week. We will have practices on Mondays 
and Fridays starting March 8 and ending on April 9. Practice times will be from 3:30-5:00. 
At this point we do not have any games though that may change. As was done with 
basketball, we will look to play games once restrictions, such as players having to wear a 
face mask during the game, are lifted. Mr. Obry will get word out about games as soon 
as he can if we are able to schedule some. We thank Mrs. Fischer and Mrs. Lee for 
being willing to coach the girls again this year. If you have any questions please feel free 
to contact Mr. Obry. 
 
Summer Care:  We are trying to determine if there is a need for child care this summer.  
Please contact Sarah Zander if you are interested in summer care at 
szander@christlutheran-marshallmn.org. 
 
Box Tops for Education: Although the primary method of saving Box Tops is now 
scanning receipts through the App, there are still a few clipped Box Tops out 
there.  Please remember to send them to school regularly since they expire.  The next 
expiration date is March 1st.  If you are not yet scanning receipts for our school, consider 
downloading the App today! For more information, check out the 
website:  www.boxtops4education.com.  Thank you! 

 
March Birthdays 

 
Nathan Noble-6 
Hannah Lyons-10 
Anastasia Bump-18 
Makayla Eulberg-21 
Samuel Wiese-24 
Seth Manian-26 
Cora Kobylinski-27 
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